
RESCHEDULE NOTICE  
 

THE REGULAR BOARD MEETING 
IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING THE PUBLIC 

BUDGET HEARING ON DECEMBER 2ND 2024, AT 
5:00 P.M. HAS BEEN RE-SCHEDULED 

 
_________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Notice of the Regular Village Board Meeting Rescheduled in compliance with the 
State of Wisconsin Open Meeting Law to provide 24 hours notice. 

 
Public notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the Minong Village Board will 
be re-scheduled for Tuesday, December 3, 2024, 5:00 p.m. at the Village of Minong 
Village Hall 123 5th Ave Minong, WI 54859. 
 
Janel Lee/Clerk-Treasurer Village of Minong 
________________________________________________________________________ 
      
Village requests persons requiring assistance to enable attendance and participation to provide at 
least 24-hour notice. Prepared and posted by Clerk-Treasurer Janel Lee on December 2nd, at 
11:49 a.m. cst.  


